
Catshill First School and Nursery 
4th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Friday, 13th March, is Sport Relief Day. The children can come into school dressed in 

their sports/football kit for a donation of £1.00. During the day (and weather permitting) the 

children will be encouraged to take part in a 1 mile walk/jog/run so pumps or trainers would 

be advised.  

As Year 4 are on their visit to Bishops Wood on this day, they do not need to wear sports 

clothing. Please refer to the letter sent out for what the children should wear for this trip. 

These children can still bring in a donation if they would like to.  

 

 

Sports Relief Competition 

 

As part of Sports Relief, we are holding a competition. To enter, choose one of our school 

values that you often use when completing sporting activities, during P.E or on the 

playground (e.g. resilience, fairness, co-operation, trust, kindness). 

Fill the page (landscape or portrait) by writing the value in the lettering of your choice and 

add colour. Be creative as you would like! We will choose a few of the children’s designs to 

feature as part of our values display around the trim trail. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Charlotte Moody 

Year 3 Teacher & PE Lead 

 


